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'Two seats open this election on

Fallbrook Healthcare District boa.rd

‘FALLBROOK — There will be
two seats open in the November
election on the board of directors
for the Fallbrook Healthcare
District. The term of office for a
director is four years.

Following the election, the term
of office for the two individuals
would be December 2016 through
November 2020.

The district is commltted
to identifying, promoting and
supporting a broad range of
healthcare related needs within the
district and managing healthcare
district assets. Revenue of the
Fallbrook Healthcare District
(FHD) comes solely through
property tax apportionment.

A person seeking to serve on this
board must be a registered voter
and must live within the district’s
sphere of influence (Bonsall, De

Luz, Fallbrook, Rainbow).

Additional requirements apply
and are defined in the Candidate
Filing Guide which can be picked
up in the District’s administrative
office or at the office of the
Registrar of Voters, which can be
contacted at (858) 505-7260.

The seats currently held by
Barbara Mroz and Dr. Frank
Winton will be open for election.
The district says Mroz plans on
running for reelection while Dr.
Winton does not. The other three
seats on the board are held by
Gordon Tinker, Steve Abbott and
Howard Salmon whose terms run
through November 2018.

For more information about
the Fallbrook Healthcare District
and office of board of director,
call (760) 731-9187 or email
Ibannerman@yfallbrookhealth.org.



